
CORPUS CHRISTI CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the Military Affairs Committee

FROM: Loyd Neal, chair

DATE: February 4, 1986

The Military Affairs Committee of the Chamber will meet at 4 p.m., Tuesday,
February 11 in the Board Room at the Chamber.

The purpose of the meeting is to review suggested projects and make a
decision as to which two or three to undertake during 1986.

During 1985 the Steering Committee of the Military Affairs Committee met
with the commanding officers of the Army, Navy, Marine and Coast Guard; with
an Advisory Committee composed of mostly enlisted personnel recommended by
the C.0's; and with representatives from each of the military-related organ-
izations. The purpose of these meetings was to formulate ideas and a plan
of action to assist the military in becoming more integrated with the citizens
of Corpus Christi.

ACCOMPLISHMENTS DURING 1985

In September, the Committee initiated recognition of six military at the
monthly Chamber breakfast.[NOTE: to be continued in 1986 on a bimonthly
basis starting with the March 18 breakfast.]

In November, the Committee arranged a reception on board the tall ship Elissa.
One hundred military: including their spouses, were hosted at the reception by
local businesses.

***************

We request two items of information from you, please call Bertha Henry at
882-6161, if-

.you plan to attend the meeting
or

.you feel you can no longer serve
on this Committee and want your
name dropped from the roster

Thank you.
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